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News at Central 
   PRINCIPAL:   Michael Fisher 

 

 

Welcome to another awesome week at Broken Hill Public School. 

We are looking forward to the remainder of this term with lots of 

exciting activities coming up. A reminder to keep an eye on the 

term planner for events that may involve your child. Copies of the 

term planner are available at the front office. 

 

Gold Awards Reward 

On Thursday, 7th December, children who have received a Gold 

Award this year will be treated to a special reward. The Central 

Cinema will be showing a film in the hall between 11.30am and 

1.00pm. Children will also receive popcorn and a drink (water). 

Please be advised that the film may be PG rated. If you have 

concerns, please contact Mr Fisher. 

 

Central Citizen 

As we approach the end of the year it will be time to recognise 

many of our students with the Central Citizenship Badge. This 

award will be presented by the Principal to students who have 

attained 160 Micas, demonstrated involvement in extracurricular 

activities, maintained acceptable behaviour and attendance 

and reached the Green Level of Rainbow Reading. Central 

Citizenship badges will be presented at a special assembly on 

Friday 8th December at 11.20am. A congratulatory letter will be 

sent home to parents/caregivers inviting them to attend the 

assembly. Students who achieve Central Citizenship will be invited 

to attend a special lunch on the Friday, 8th December. 

 

From the Principal 

 

Dates to Remember 

 

Thursday, 7
th
 December 

Gold Award Rewards 

 

Friday, 8
th
 December 

Central Citizen Assembly 

and Outing 

 

Friday, 8
th
 December 

Last day of Preschool 

 

Monday, 11
th
 December 

Party Day 

 

Tuesday, 12
th
 December 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

 

Friday, 15
th
 December 

Last day of school 
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Presentation Day 

Last Friday was our annual Presentation Day held in the High School hall. It was fantastic to 

see so many family and friends join us to share in the highlights, efforts and successes of our 

school. Awards were presented to children for achievement, effort, cultural awareness, 

sporting achievements and commitment to learning. 2017 has been an awesome year for 

Broken Hill Public. We are planning to continue the excellent work being done with student 

learning and staff learning. We will continue to focus on Creative Arts and increase our focus 

on Literacy and Numeracy. We will also continue to build on our community engagement 

and attendance. We are looking forward to an awesome 2018. 

 

Christmas Pageant 

A huge thank you to all involved in the organisation of and participation in the Christmas 

Pageant It was a great spectacle and a lot of fun. Thank you to the parents who walked with 

us. It was terrific to have the school community taking part. Well done everyone.  

 

Yours in Education 

 

Michael Fisher 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you did not receive a note, please come to the office as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

NOTES WHO’S INVOLVED 

Stage 2 excursion note Stage 2 students 

Party Day note K-6 students 

Central Citizen note Selected students 

PRESENTATION DAY 
 

We would like to say Thank You to all organisations and businesses that donated 
towards our Presentation Day.  Donations of this kind are always greatly 

appreciated. 
 

Broken Hill Sturt Club, Kevin Humphries MP Member for Barwon, Mr Mark Coulton 
Federal Member for Parkes, Buslink Sunraysia, Y’s Men’s Club of Broken Hill, Broken 
Hill City Council, Quota International of Broken Hill, Lions Club of Broken Hill, The 

Rotary Club of South Broken Hill, Westside Plaza, Offsys, Perilya Broken Hill Ltd, West 
Panthers Soccer Club, Foundation Broken Hill and Broken Hill Operations Pty Ltd. 

 
 
 PARTY BOX 

 

Party Day is on Monday 11th December – start getting your 
party box ready.   Keep it simple or use your imagination to 
decorate and personalise your own party box.   



 
 
 

    

 

 
 

 

Congratulations also to the following students who have completed their Orange Level. 
   

4/5H Bailey Wayman 
 

Congratulations also to the following students who have completed their Green Level. 
   

KP Samuel Cook 

2/3T Ezekiel Wonson, Ryan Cook 
 

Congratulations also to the following students who have completed their Blue Level. 
   

3/4P Emma Johnson 

4/5H Madasen Cruickshank-Lovis 
 

Congratulations also to the following students who have completed their Indigo Level. 
  

4/5H Hannah Kemp 
 

Congratulations also to the following students who have completed their Violet Level. 
  

KP Jacob Hicks 

1G Dakota Edwards 

1/2Z Jordan Hicks 

5/6J Seth Hicks 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

CANTEEN NOTICE 
 

 

Last day for School Canteen for 2017 will be Friday, 8th December. 

Heather would like to thank Canteen helpers, staff, students and 

their families for supporting the School Canteen throughout 2017.   

Merry Christmas and a Happy Healthy Safe 2018. 

 
 

 
 BHPS DJ’s 

 

Make sure you tune your radio to 

2DryFM 107.7fm from  

12.00 – 1.00pm next week every day 

to listen to our DJ’s from the 

Literacy Extension Program. 

LOST PROPERTY 

If you have lost any 
jumpers/jackets/hats please check 

the lost property located outside the 
administration office.  Any items not 

collected by Wednesday 13th 
December will be donated to the 

Uniform Shed.  
 

 



 
 
 

 

Ulysses Toy Run 
A number of students donated toys to this very worthwhile cause on Friday. The Ulysses 

Club members visited the school and collected the donations in Bromide Street watched by 

several classes. Thank you to all who gave generously. 

 

 

 

            

 

LIBRARY NEWS 
 

There will be no more borrowing from 
the Library this term.  Families are 

encouraged to search and return any 
library books.   


